Winhills Primary Academy

Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust Established in the Queen's Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Susannah Connell BSC MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH

Dear Parents

Year 6 SATs

You are no doubt aware that the Year 6 children are due to take their SATs during week commencing Monday 13th May 2024. Please find the timetable for these assessments below:

Date

Test

Monday, 13th May

English grammar, punctuation and spelling test.

Paper 1: Short answer questions

Paper 2: Spelling task

Tuesday, 14th May

English Reading test

Wednesday, 15th May

Mathematics

Paper 1: Arithmetic Paper 2: Reasoning A

Thursday, 16th May

Mathematics

Paper 3: Reasoning B

The grammar and maths papers test the children's knowledge of units they have covered across Key Stage Two – they are not designed to test their reading ability. For this reason, we strongly advise the children to have as many questions read out aloud to them by an adult. The only test where we cannot do this is obviously the reading test.

SATS are extremely important for children, as an individual and to the school as a whole. It is vital that your child attends school during this week, as it is not possible to take a test at any other time apart from the specified day/dates. If your child is ill please notify the school as early as possible, as we will need to consider how the test could be completed.

To make the week a little less stressful we will be holding a breakfast club from 8.15am on Monday – Thursday, there is no charge for this club. Please complete the slip below if you would like your child to attend this. We would encourage all children to take part, whether they choose to eat at school or beforehand.

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales. Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE











We will provide your child with a good, hearty breakfast but please ensure they bring a water bottle. We also advise that children go to bed at a reasonable hour each night and that the weekend is as relaxing as possible so they are able to be at their best for the week.

Please keep everything as positive as possible before and during SATs week.

I know that they will all try their best and that is all we can ask of them.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Harradine Headteacher on behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of TDLPT)

To: The School Office - Year & SAT's Breakfast Club
Name of child:
Class:
will be attending the Year 6 breakfast club on 13th - 16th May 2024.